Superintendent Message
December, 2015 and January, 2016

As the end of the semester nears on January 8, 2016 and the holidays quickly
approach, it is hard to believe the first half of this school year is coming to a close.
This first half has been one of many successes and challenges for administration,
staff and students. | am pleased to see the district move forward with making all
decisions directly or indirectly based on what is best for our students. This year
with the help of the ADAMHS board we have begun the initiative to training all
staff in Trauma Informed Care (TIC). Our hope is that by understanding the
traumas our students face we will better understand their behaviors.

As always, we are in continued collaboration with the Community Collective
Impact group along with Workforce Development, The Community Foundation,
United Way, and many others to make this community and school district the
best it can be. From the financial support of our community to the dedication of
time and talents given to our students we could not be more grateful during this
holiday season!

From our Findlay City Schools family to yours, HAPPY HOLIDAYS and have a
Wonderful New Year!

Sincerely,

Ed



